
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Thank you for choosing Yakushima for your 

mountaineering. 

In order to prevent the spread of the novel 

coronavirus infections, please cooperate with the 

following measures until further notice. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please enjoy our fabulous nature while having a safe 

mountain climbing experience. We appreciate 

everyone’s understanding and cooperation. 

June 19, 2020 
 

- To Ensure the Safety of All Climbers – 
 

✿ We recommend a one day climb. 

✿ Make sure to submit a mountain-climbing 

notification before your climb. 

✿ If you don’t feel well, please cancel your 

mountain climbing. 

✿ Please try to keep physical distance from 

one another at all times. 

✿ Wearing masks and bringing some 

sanitizing goods such as hand sanitizers and 

disinfecting wipes are recommended. 


